


 

 

students based on their self-reported Aboriginal ancestry. Teachers are also helping some 
students with reclaiming their status. Staff and the President of the Richmond Teachers 
Association commented that the District is fortunate to have the ability to offer secondary 
courses even with small enrollment numbers. Assistant Superintendent Archer further shared 
that all courses offered have Indigenous perspectives embedded as part of the curriculum. The 
provincial curriculum is continuously evolving and revised to reflect the learning needs for all 
students across the province.  
 
The Director of Instruction, Student Services, delivered a presentation on the Equity in Action 
project. This is a multi-


